

PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAAP-2971/08



24 November 2008

COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE
Original: Spanish


AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS

NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on the instructions of the Chairman of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP), Ambassador Arístides Royo, Permanent Representative of Panama, wishes to inform that the Committee will meet tomorrow, Tuesday, November 25, 2008, to receive the report of the Secretary General on the program-budget of the Organization, mandated through resolution AG/RES. 1 (XXXVI-E/08).

The Chairman of CAAP requests the participation of the Permanent Representatives of Member States in this meeting that will take place in the Simón Bolivar Conference Room, at 10:00 a.m.
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